FROM THE DEAN’S DESK

The Editorial Board of PSLR deserves hearty congratulations for the
timely finalisation of the 2017 edition.

The PSLR provides our students with an excellent opportunity to
develop their research and writing skills and to contribute to the
academic discourse on legal and societal issues.

This edition covers various topical issues, namely: transformative
constitutionalism and Ubuntu; jurisprudential reflections on
Marikana; administrative law as a tool for social justice and
transformative  constitutionalism;  public  participation on
environmental impact assessment; anti-doping measures in sports
law; media freedom in Kenya and international instruments as sources
of cross-border insolvency. The contributions all were subjected to an
independent peer-review process and provide a broad range of topical
discussions.

As always, | want to encourage our students to contribute to the
PSLR. The experience gained by participating, either as an author or
as serving on the editorial board, will stand you in good stead in any
future career in law.

Prof André Boraine
Faculty of Law
University of Pretoria
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